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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
The Texas Department of Motor Vehicles (TxDMV) invites Texans to share their opinion on proposed 
specialty license plate designs. The e-View is open for public comment from today until 5 p.m. (CST), 
Monday, Feb. 28, 2011. 
 
You may see and comment on the new designs by going to www.TxDMV.gov. Click on the specialty 
license plate design feedback banner or enter “e-View” into the homepage search engine. 
 
The e-View is not a vote, but an opportunity for Texans to provide input that is reviewed by TxDMV 
board members before they consider approving the license plate designs.  
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